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REGIONAL DISTRICT OF CENTRAL KOOTENAY 

Maintenance Notice 
 

September 10, 2019 
 

FAUQUIER WATER USERS 
 

  

The Regional District of Central Kootenay will be replacing valves on the 
FAUQUIER Water System on the following date(s): 

 

September 17th to 18th, 2019 
 

Water users along Maple Street, portions of Willow Loop and Oak Street, 
and sections of Lower Fauquier Road (see map) will experience service 

interruptions on these days between: 
 

8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
 

In the unlikely event that service is interrupted throughout the evening, 
notifications will be made via the RDCK Face Book page, website, and the 

Water Services notification system.  
 

It is recommended that you refrain from doing laundry or showering 
during this time. Once the water is turned on, it may be cloudy. Please 

flush water through the tap until it is clear and to dispel any air that may 
be in the lines prior to consumption. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notification please contact: 
 

Water Services Department 
PH:  250-352-8192 / 1-800-268-7325 

Email:  watercontact@rdck.bc.ca 
 
 
 
  

Sign up for FREE by calling the RDCK Water Services Office at (250) 428-2612 or 
1-833-223-2662 to receive water quality, system maintenance, and water 

conservation notices by text and/or telephone call. 

mailto:watercontact@rdck.bc.ca


 

 


